Albion Cultural Exchange Committee

Workshop with Phoenix - Summary

Meeting: 10/25/17

Members: Nick Atwater, Chris Carino, Kathy Frey, Doug Henning, Tasha Shlake Festel, John Natale,

Adam Pinkney, Joy Schilling,

Guests: Steve Maio, Paul Reavis, Peter Sandorse

Workshop Summary

Measurements have been completed.

- Peter Sandorse, from Phoenix, presented:
 - The As-Builts building plans
 - o Building plans showing recommendations for locations for bathrooms, elevator, office, and front entrance improvements;
- The recommendation drawings led to much discussion that led to agreeing to next steps:
 - o The ACE committee will further discuss the recommendation at the next regular meeting on 11/1
 - o Feedback and questions will be provided back to Peter
 - Peter will work on Redline plans that can be used for Cultural Facilities Proposals submission that Chris and Paul are working on
 - Need to starting planning out concrete and pecific deliverables and phases